
Notice of Public Hearing 

You are hereby notified that on Tuesday the 7th day of January, 2025, at 10:30 a.m., the Twin 
Falls County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public hearing to consider amending Twin 
Falls County Code Title 2 to include Chapter 4 Fair Board and Fair Grounds; establishing an 
Ordinance for the Twin Falls County Fair, all Fair properties, Management Authorities, 
Employees, Fair Board Creation and duties delegated to each by the Twin Falls County 
Commissioners. 

The hearing will be held in the Twin Falls County Commissioners Meeting Room, 630 Addison 
Ave. West, Second Floor, Twin Falls, Idaho. Any person needing special accommodations to 
participate in the above noticed hearing should contact Twin Falls County Commissioners by 
January 3, 2025. Comments can be e-mailed to commiss@tfco.org or mailed to: Twin Falls 
County Commissioners' Office, P. 0. Box 126, Twin Falls, ID 83303 prior to the hearing. 

Dated this 3rd day of December, 2024. 

Publish: Thursday, December 12, 2024 


